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Dear Member 
 
Please see below today’s update.  
 
Keep well,  
 
Regards  
 
Ron 

 

Summary of the Govt. announcements, 3 July 2020 

 
The Department for Health and Social Care have published a suite of new 
guidance stating: 

• organisations in certain sectors should collect details and maintain 
records of staff, customers and visitors on their premises to support 
NHS Test and Trace. 

• New guidance encouraging public, businesses and organisations to 
“play their part in new national effort” by providing names and phone 
numbers with venues and businesses they visit from this Saturday 

  
They have also released new guidance for staff and residents in care homes 
for over 65s and those with dementia who will receive regular tests from next 
week as part of a new social care testing strategy. 
  
DfT have published new guidance that from 10 July 2020 you will be able to 
travel to many countries without having to self-isolate on return to the UK. 
  

HM Revenues and Customs have updated guidance highlighting that the option to 

defer VAT payments has come to an end and businesses can no longer defer VAT. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/maintaining-records-of-staff-customers-and-visitors-to-support-nhs-test-and-trace?utm_source=e159c002-348d-40e9-892a-656cc5916a0f&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/maintaining-records-of-staff-customers-and-visitors-to-support-nhs-test-and-trace?utm_source=e159c002-348d-40e9-892a-656cc5916a0f&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/public-asked-to-leave-a-name-and-number-with-venues-to-help-stop-the-spread-of-covid-19?utm_source=6b0e6ce0-c3a5-43bc-acea-b586a9518cda&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/regular-retesting-rolled-out-for-care-home-staff-and-residents?utm_source=e643b2e7-9200-40f9-97c8-e9e044b26c71&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-lifted-for-lower-risk-countries-in-time-for-holidays-this-summer?utm_source=f054c448-4e4d-4a8b-a296-73e50ab5d386&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/vat-payments-on-account?utm_source=7a133e9f-7bce-419b-938b-dae0d580d3d9&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate

